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Dear Pastors and prayer partners,


Greetings from Ghana, West Africa! We are in the rainy season now, and we are enjoying the cooler 
weather that comes with the rain. We also enjoy having a full well again. 


We have some exciting things happening here in Ghana. First of all, three of the girls who have been 
coming to my wife’s Saturday Bible club made professions a couple of weeks ago. They have come to 
church faithfully ever since. Their names are Gregg, Elizabeth, and Esther. Please pray for them. They 
have been coming since they were very little. Esther has been coming since she was just two years old. 
She is around 7 or 8 now. There are a couple of other girls, Erica and Benedicta, who have been asking 
some questions as well. Pray for Erica and Benedicta. They have been coming for about six months now, 
and they are asking questions. From my experience here so far, when the children start asking questions, 
they are getting serious and really considering what we are teaching them. 


We have had some good responses in a nearby village that we have been canvassing. I witnessed to a 12-
year-old boy named Noble just a couple of weeks ago. He was very open. He asked a lot of questions. I 
have been trying to get back to visit him for two weeks now, but every time, he is either not there or 
something happens, and I cannot make it.


The work in Kojokrom is going well. We still have about 15 to 20 coming every Thursday evening, and we 
are looking forward to starting a church there soon. 


I have been looking around for a van for transportation to the church. From what I have seen so far, it is 
going to cost around $10,000 to buy a decent van. We have $4,500 that has already been donated, and 
we want to thank the churches who gave so generously towards that need. We are excited to see what 
God has in store for Kojokrom.


Our prayer requests are: pray for Elizabeth, Esther, and Gregg that they grow in the Lord and that their 
parents will continue to allow them to come to church. Pray for Noble that he will get saved. Pray for the 
work in Kojokrom that we can get in our building soon and start having regular church services there. 
Also, pray that we can find a good van to purchase to pick up people for church.
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